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Dear Bart Colerain Family, 

Here we are in June already!  As I reflect back on this 

year I bubble over with pride.  Our learners have 

come so far!  Their growth and maturity is truly 

amazing to witness.  This year especially it is sweet to 

reflect on their accomplishments.   

I want to thank a few groups of dedicated people this 

month. 

Teachers- first and foremost thank you to our 

teachers for their dedication and hard work! It goes 

without saying (but I’ll say it anyway) without you 

none of the great things that happened this year 

would have been possible! 

Support Staff- from the cafeteria workers, bus drivers, 

janitorial staff, secretary and nursing staff:  Thank you 

for being the steadfast group that you are!  You are 

the essential workers in our school and we are forever 

grateful for all you do! 

Our Families- Your patience and support this year 

was incredible!  I was amazed at the out pouring of 

supplies, donations, and kind words of 

encouragement from all of you!  It truly takes the 

trust and dedication of the entire community for us 

to be successful.  I’m humbled by your support. 

And finally…. The Learners- They absolutely amazed 

me!  Each one far exceeded my expectations.  I can’t 

wait to see what next year holds for them! 

Have a relaxing and wonderful summer! 

Mrs. Parrish 

 

 

 

 



 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Monday, June 14 will be the last day of 

school for students.   

 

 

 

Looking forward to next school year…   

 On Thursday, August 26, 2021, the Open House.  

The classroom visitation will be held from 4:00 – 

5:30pm.  Hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

The first day of school will be Monday, 

August 30, 2021. 

 

 

If your child is missing a coat, hat, lunch box, water 

bottle, etc.…, please have them check the lost and 

found area.  Any item not claimed by the last day of 

school will be donated to a charity. 

 

**FULL SCHOOL DAYS FOR PM 

KINDERGARTNERS** 

Due to snow delays this past year, PM 

Kindergarteners will need to attend school full 

days on the following dates to meet the required 

hours for the year. 

Friday, June 4 

Friday June 11 

If your PM Kindergarten child needs AM bussing, 

you should have received that information 

already.  If not, please contact Mrs. Erb, 717-529-

2181, ext. 1123. 

 

 

Attention FLEX 
Learners!  All 

Technology Return 
will be on June 15th &  16th: 

 

All Solanco computers, chargers, iPads, 
Logitech Crayons and cords should be returned 
to Bart-Colerain Elementary on June 15th 
between 1:00 PM and 4:00 PM and on June 
16th between 9 am and 12 pm. Below are 
important tips specific to Bart-Colerain: 
 

 Please enter the front entrance drive as 
you normally would.  

 Please pull up to the sign near the front 
entrance. 

 A staff member will retrieve the items 
you are returning. Please have the items 
in a plastic bag.  



 Learners in 4th and 5th grade will be 
returning a laptop and charger. 

 If your child was in K, 1st, 2nd or 3rd grade 
you will need to bring the iPad w/cover 
on, charger, cord and Logitech Crayon 
back. 
 

If you are unable to return computers on this 
day, please contact Mrs. Erb in the office at 
717-529-2181 or email Mrs. Parrish at 
sara_parrish@solancosd.org  to make an 
appointment.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to fill in our Tilte 1 Survey!   

The Title 1 program is a district wide 
elementary program that offers support to 
all learners in all four elementary schools. It 
is vital that we obtain feedback from all 
stakeholders regarding the areas that the 
program is designed to improve. The basic 
areas of Title 1 school wide programs are as 
follows: reading, mathematics, family 
engagement & communication, and 
kindergarten transitions. We appreciate 
your honest and constructive responses as it 
informs our future school wide plans.  
 
Thank you,  
The Elementary Administration  
Solanco School district  
 
Link for the survey: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdcwjvsb7i
wz-dw1HCf4XjvdEjqPW3Mu-
jhJzLo5XFq7oUbmg/viewform?usp=pp_url 

 

 

 

Solanco Reads! 2021 

Don’t forget to participate in Solanco Reads! 

Sign up here:   

https://forms.gle/g41tJd3vMNYR6bV79 
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PTO Officers & Board Members for 2021/2022 school year: 

President  Amanda Taylor    

Vice President Shannon Houghton 

Treasurer  Jaime Phipps 

Secretary  Danielle Evans 

 

Board Members: Elizabeth Barrett 

   Jessica Denver 

    Sarah Landis 

    Angie Miller 

Amy Morrison 

Darius Razgaitis 

Theresa Stoddard 

 

Left over yearbooks from 2019/2020 

 

We have a few leftover yearbooks from 2019/2020.  If you are interested in any, please let Mrs. Erb 

know.  They are free of charge!  PTO will not be doing a yearbook for this school year (2020/2021). 

  


